
 
 

Clark County Department of Family Services 
Training QPI workgroup 

November 12, 2017 
12pm – 2pm   

 Central Site – Lincoln Room 
 

 
MINUTES 

 
• Attendance:  Wanda Porter, Richard Egan, Madison Sandoval-Lunn, Denise Parker    

• Meeting Facilitator:  Wanda Porter 

Discussion: 

• Reviewed Minutes from 10/10/17. 

• Wanda Porter provided updates regarding the Spanish Version of “Normalcy” 

and “Emergency Preparedness” and the B Beautiful Ethnic Hair Care training.  

She also announced a new upcoming training for caregivers, community 

partners and staff, “The Neurobiology or Trauma and Resilience”. 

• Denise Parker mentioned that she would have the NAC’s added to the      

“Just In Time” website. 

• Madison Sandoval-Lunn suggested that the “Recruitment Information 

Sessions” be recorded and added to the “Just in Time” website.  

Determination will be made regarding how the agency can verify that the 

video is viewed in its entirety by caregivers. 

• Madison Sandoval-Lunn gave updates on LGBTQ training initiatives. 

• Wanda Porter informed the QPI Training Work Group that the Nevada 

Partnership for Training Website will be discontinued by year end and a new 

registration system for caregivers is being determined. 

• Next meeting -  December 12, 2017 (12pm)  Central Site - Lincoln room 


